
June 24, 2021 

 
 

Good morning members,  

 

I hope to find you well. I would like to talk to you about a few things this morning. Starting next 

Thursday, I will be on vacation from July 1st - July 14th. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to reach out to Kate Rinehart, or Erin Miller and they will help you with whatever 

you need while I am gone. Please look at our website as well, as we have a lot of good 

information on there. 

 

Just to let you know, there will not be any newsletters posted while I am gone. I will be writing to 

you next Monday before I leave and will be writing my letters with Erin Miller when I return. 

Please expect letters to be posted again starting July 19th. We will be back in our office by then 

as well. We have been out of our office for over a year now, and I am looking forward to going 

back. I will also be working with a new job coach. I will return home refreshed and ready to start 

a new chapter. I will also be having a brief vacation in September.  

 

I do not know if you have any plans for the 4th of July, but there will be a lot of things going on in 

the city. I will be going online and seeing what is happening around the state today and will let 

you know in my next week's letter. I know in Milwaukee we will be having some parades, and 

fireworks in the parks. I hope you have a good Independence Day! 

 

Remember to do something for yourself this weekend. It is going to be a rainy weekend! Maybe 

throw on a movie and do some cooking. I will be going to the Brewers game this weekend and 

am excited to see them play! The bucks will be playing tomorrow night as well, at 7:30pm.  

 

Just a reminder, if you have not gotten your COVID-19 vaccination yet, there is still time to get 

it. Thank you for reading my letter, and I wish you all a blessed weekend. Remember that if you 

do not love yourself, you can't love anybody else. Be the change you want to see in the world.  

 



You can call my cell phone @ 414-852-6462 8:00am - 5:00pm, Monday - Thursday. If I am unable to 

take your call, I will call you back. You can reach the cope hotline @ 1(262)-377-2673.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cindy Bentley  

Executive Director  

People First Wisconsin  

 

 


